Hello,

T am writing to express concern over the proposed planning application for 192 Haverstock Hill, London
NW3 2A]

Regarding Application: 2014/6672/P
Associated Reference: 2012/5391/P

The proposal increases the height and width of the building such that the resulting encroachment into the
existing thoroughfare would create a health and safety issue with those (both vehicles and pedestrians) using
the thoroughfare. As a long-standing Belsize Park resident and frequent user of this thoroughfare I find the
potential safety issue unacceptable, particularly as young children and prams are frequent users of this
facility

I therefore officially lodge my objection to this application, and would request that it is rejected immediately

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Can you please reply via email to my objection with your
response

Sincerely

J Hassell



